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2019 Preliminary State Legislative List of Concerns 

Background: The Florida Association of Counties Policy Conference is scheduled to take place between 
September 26, 2018, and September 28, 2018. The referenced conference is an opportunity to present and 
discuss policy issues related to local governments. It is also an opportunity to discuss legislative proposals 
which are designed to address policy issues of concern. As such, it is important for the Indian River 
County Board of County Commissioners to have a unified voice at the referenced conference to promote 
the issues that matter most to Indian River County. 

Recommendation: The County Attorney's Office recommends that the Board discuss and adopt a 2019 
preliminary legislative list of concerns. 

Attached: 2019 Preliminary State Legislative List of Concerns. 


